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Relevant text:  

Mr HIBBINS: Just quickly, I presume as a pilot project (20-minute neighbourhood) there will be an 
assessment and then a view to expanding the program? 

Mr LEANE: I have not made a decision on that yet, but I am happy to take that on notice as far as 
getting you a response. 

 

Answer:  

The 20 Minute Neighbourhood Initiative will be evaluated by the Department of Environment, Land, 
Water and Planning, and this will inform future decisions about the initiative. 

 

 

 

 

 


